Dear Parents

Thanks

We have been in contact with our uniform suppliers - Select Kidz regarding school leavers' hoodies. They are able to provide these to us at a cost of £20. The hoodie will have the names of all the children in the Primary 7 class. However, the payment process would have to be paid directly into our Mary Queen of Peace PTA account-account number 19184052 and sort code 93-80-17. (Please remember to add your name in account text / reference section so we know who has sent the payment).



If you wish your child to purchase a hoodie please fill in the slip below and return to me at dmcauley878@c2kni.net before Monday 4th May. Unfortunately, due to the current circumstances we can not avail of sample sizes but perhaps you could judge this from last year's class order or school jumper size. Refunds or exchanges will not be possible.

##